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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date:  May 13, 2019 
 
Subject: Brazoria County Update 
 
 
Brazoria County – The Brazos River levels have stabilized and are continuing to fall 
slowly. According to the National Weather Service, the Brazos River will remain at 
moderate flood stage at Rosharon until early hours on Friday. Currently, the Brazos 
River at Rosharon is at 50.7’and the Brazos River at West Columbia is at 28.3’. As long as 
the Brazos River at Rosharon remains in moderate flood stage (above 47’ at Rosharon), 
water will continue to spill out of its banks and flow across the floodplain. 
 
Residents living in low-lying areas need to stay aware and updated as the water is 
continuing to flow and move southward through the county. Continue to follow Brazoria 
County for road closures and updates on impacted areas. 
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